Dear Pro Vice Chancellor/Director of International Office 
I am writing to you to ask for your support on a new pilot initiative to champion UK Alumni returning overseas.

The British High Commission, British Council and British Graduates in Malaysia (BGIM) group are working together to celebrate the success of UK Alumni in Malaysia.  We are planning a prestigious ‘Graduation UK’ event in the early summer in Kuala Lumpur.

This event will celebrate Malaysian graduate and post-postgraduate achievement at a UK university (in the last five years) and is intended for graduates who attended an institution’s graduation event in the UK or not.

We are trying to identify universities who are interested in supporting their recent alumni (with their families) in celebrating their academic achievement, particularly where alumni are unable to attend a ceremony in the UK.   We are seeking your level of interest and helping us to promote this event to your students/graduates/post-graduates.  We will also be running a campaign in Malaysia to ask UK alumni to register their interest in a Graduation UK event in order to offer this opportunity to alumni that may not have registered or lost contact with their university and therefore we would appreciate institutional support in validating alumni and celebrating with us by attending the Graduation UK event. This will be a great opportunity to meet alumni and follow up activities in SE Asia.

We will be looking for support from the business community in Malaysia and governmental endorsement with the anticipation of organising more ‘Graduation UK’ events in East Asia and other regions.

Please register your interest by contacting Amita Chawda amita.chawda@britishcouncil.org.sg, our UK ASEAN Knowledge Partnership Manager by 15th January 2014.

Thank you for your support, we are hoping this will be a high profile event, promoting the UK and way of re-connecting with our UK Alumni.
May I wish you happy holidays and great success in 2014.
Best regards

Caroline
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